
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
    

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

       
  

 
 

 
 

   
   

 
  

 
  
 

  
 

  
 

       
    

      
    

 
 

  
 

  
   

 
 

 
 

 
  

 

Northern Ireland 
Assembly 

Committee for the Executive Office 

Arlene Foster MLA and Michelle O’Neill MLA 
First Minister and deputy First Minister 
The Executive Office 

3 June 2020 
Dear Arlene and Michelle 

BREXIT 

At the Committee for the Executive Office meeting on 3 June 2020, the 
following question was put: 

“That, given the unique impact of Brexit on Northern Ireland and the impact 
of the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the Committee for the Executive Office 
writes to the First Minister and deputy First Minister asking that the Executive 
calls on the UK Government to request an extension to the current Brexit 
transition period beyond 31 December 2020.” 

The Committee divided: Ayes 5; Noes 3; Abstained 0. 

Ayes Noes 
Colin McGrath Doug Beattie 
Trevor Lunn Trevor Clarke 
Martina Anderson Christopher Stalford 
Pat Sheehan 
Emma Sheerin 

The motion was carried. 

I am therefore writing to you to ask that the Executive calls on the UK 
Government to request an extension to the current Brexit transition period 
beyond 31 December 2020. 

Yours sincerely 

Colin McGrath MLA 
Chairperson, Committee for the Executive Office 

Committee for the Executive Office 
Room 375a, Parliament Buildings, Ballymiscaw, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3XX 

Telephone: (028) 9052 1019 
E-mail: Committee.Executive@niassembly.gov.uk 
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